
 Saughall All Saints C of E Primary School 
Church Road 

Saughall 
Chester 

CH1 6EP 
Telephone:  01244 981090    

e-mail: head@saughallallsaints.cheshire.sch.uk 
Headteacher:  Mrs D Prenton 

  Deputy Head: Mrs G Cook 

                 

 

 

  

12
th

 November 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

YEAR 3 AND 4 CHRISTMAS CAROL CONCERT  

 

Our Year 3 and 4 Christmas Carol Concert will be held in the School Hall on Tuesday 11
th

 December at 

9.30am and 6.00pm.   

 

During the event there will be a silver collection for charity.  

 

We are offering 2 tickets per performance. If you would like tickets would you please complete the 

attached slip and return it to school by Wednesday 28
th

 November. Tickets will then be issued through 

your children on Monday 3
rd

 December. We may be able to offer additional tickets depending on initial 

requests so please indicate on your slip if you would like extra if these are available.  

 

Due to restrictions on space we will be unable to accommodate any adults/ children without a ticket.   

 

If your child will not be able to return to school for the evening performance on Tuesday 11
th

 December 

at 6.00pm please let the class teacher know as soon as possible.   

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs D Prenton 

Headteacher 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Christmas Production - Year 3 and 4 

 

Childs name…………………………………………………………..Class…………………… 

 

I would like 1 / 2 Tickets for Tuesday 11th December at 9.30am 

I would like 1 / 2 Tickets for Tuesday 11th December at 6.00pm 

(Please delete as appropriate - please note you may request 2 tickets per performance) 

 

If space is available I would like 1/2 extra tickets for Tuesday 9.30am/ 6.00pm 

(delete as appropriate)   

  

 

Signed.............................................… (parent/guardian)  Date....................................... 

mailto:head@saughallallsaints.cheshire.sch.uk

